
South Portland – Cape Elizabeth Rotary Website 

Bulletin #1, August 18, 2010 

 

This bulletin is the first in an occasional series of bulletins to update you 
on our website and to encourage you to visit the site. 

Congratulations and thank you to Paul Jennings, Scott Irving, Dan 
Mooers, Mike Neff and all others who have worked, and are working, to 
improve and update our website. 

Check out the site to see the photos we have posted and all sorts of 
information that now is available. 

The site contains two main parts: the public web page and the private 
members only section. 

The public part is accessible to anyone who has web access. 

The public part of the site is colorful and inviting.   It is the first 
introduction many potential new members will have to our Club and to 
Rotary. 

Access the public part of the website at www.sp-ce-rotary.org. 

The public part of the website contains: 

• A message from the President. 

• Photo journals capturing club events. 

• Pictures and biographies of upcoming speakers. 

• Information on upcoming events. 

 

The public part of the website also contains links to other sites and 
information, including at the “About our Club” link, Dan Davidson’s 
informative brochure and Jim Russell’s weekly club bulletin. 



 

Access the private “Members Only” part of the website by clicking on 
the Login link on the bar that appears near the top of the public web 
page.  You will need your user name (which is your email address 
initially, though you can change it to something shorter if you’d like) 
and your password.  If you don’t know your password, click on “I forgot 
my password” and your password will be emailed to you. 

At the private part of the site you can: 

• See pictures and info about all active club members. 

• Edit your info or change your picture. 

• Change your password. 

• View and print important club documents, such as our 
bylaws and membership proposal forms. 

 

Lots more to come!!! 

 

We hope to be able to use the site for much more in the future: 

• We may test it to see if it will support Christmas tree sale 
scheduling. 

• Your attendance info will be available to you in the future. 

 

WE NEED AND WANT YOUR SUGGESTIONS.  WHAT 
WOULD YOU LIKE TO SEE THE SITE DO?  WHAT 
HAVE YOU FOUND ON THE SITE THAT YOU THINK 
WOULD INTEREST OTHER MEMBERS? 
 

 


